Have fun and make great friends: netballev
Play Netball in 2019!

Storms Netball Club are looking for boys and girls of all ages to join our
club for the 2019 season.

Training is on Wednesday afternoons and games are played on Saturdays at MacGregor
Netball Association, cnr McCullough & Granadilla St, MacGregor.

The 2019 season commences on 30 March and finishes on 7 September.
Games are not played over the school holidays or long weekends.

If you would like to join a fun, active netball club, please call or text Evelyn on 04 7877 0806 or
Jackie on 04 1978 3663, email stormsnetball@gmail.com or message us via our Facebook page
to secure your place in 2019.

Playing netball with Storms = having fun, meeting new friends and learning
new skills!

Sign on Day:
Saturday 2 February 2019

9am - 12pm
MacGregor Netball Association



mailto:stormsnetball@gmail.com

